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I am vehemently opposed to this bill. Why change something that is not broken? 

Requiring people to vote in person only serves as a form of voter suppression. Not 

everyone is able to easily get to a polling place. Oregon's vote-by-mail system is 

easy, safe, and efficient. I urge you to vote NO on SB 210. 


